
PRESIDENT’S PERSPECTIVE 
 

                  
               
                                                             

J uly and August are family months for us and many of you. We’ve 
spent time at the beach, celebrating birthdays (and some go on the 

whole month), going on outings, cheering on the Padres, golfing, playing 
cards, and generally taking it easy. It’s also a good time to try out surf 
fishing. Our club has scheduled two August dates under the direction of 
Don Continelli. These should be fun events.  
 
Whether you currently own a trailer or RV or not, this month’s program 
should have an interest for all. A representative of Sonrise RV will be 
talking about good maintenance of your vehicle. I’ve done business with 
this organization already and am very impressed with their work ethic 
and efficiency. I know I will have a question or two for them.  
 
Ernie Cowan in his July 29th column in the North County Times said the 
fishing in the Eastern Sierras was as good as ever.  I’m already looking 
forward to our club trip to June Lake in September and contemplating 
which lakes I’ll be fishing. A western theme is set and some new activi-
ties are planned. This is always my favorite trip of the year. If you haven’t 
signed up yet, talk to the Wagon Masters Bob and Karen Taylor and they 
will lead you in the right direction. There are always some that come up 
and stay in motels yet eat and fish with the group. Hope to see you there 
also.       
 
 
                        ~Keep your feet dry and lines wet~ 
  

         Dave Gehrke
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                           MEET OUR MEMBERS    MEET OUR MEMBERS    MEET OUR MEMBERS     
                      
 
 

 
 

                                            

                                                       Bill Borst 
By: Dave Gehrke                                                                            

   
                                                        
Bill joined the Senior Anglers in 2002. 
 
►       Dave: Bill, How did you hear about the Senior Anglers?              
 
►       Bill: I met Carl Arnold at a party and we started talking fishing . He invited me to come to    
 a meeting. Soon I was hooked. 
 
►       Dave: You have been pretty active since joining. 
 
►       Bill: David Martinez was President back then and asked me to become Historian. I’ve 
 had the job ever since.  
 
►       Dave: You must like it. 
 
► Bill: I really do. I feel I can contribute to the Anglers by keeping a history of the Senior 
 Anglers. I keep in touch with the activities. The stress level is minimal and I like that  
 also. 
 
►  Dave: As Historian, what are your plans? 
 
► Bill: I’m currently compiling an up-to-date list of the largest fish caught  by a member by 
 species in both Class 1 and Class2 categories. This will go back all 35years. It should 
 be a goal of each member to try to get their name on the list by catching a bigger fish 
 and reporting it to me through the appropriate vice- President. 
 
►  Dave: Sounds like a great idea. Maybe my 103 lbs halibut is the heaviest fish in the  
           halibut category. My 11 lbs trout probably made the record book for at least 10 minutes      
 until Stan Kieniewicz caught one 3 lbs heavier last year. 
  
►  Dave: Have you always enjoyed Fishing? 
 
► Bill:  I grew up in the Detroit area. Dad was a fisherman and took me with him some of 
 the time. 
 
►  Dave: Detroit is a long way from San Diego.  
 
► Bill: I worked for one company for 30 years moving from Detroit to Cleveland. After 
           retirement in 1986 we wanted to get away from the cold and snow. What better place is 
 there than San Diego. I had two different jobs in San Diego and retired again in 2001. 
  We have lived in Rancho Bernardo for 24 years. 
 
►  Dave: Besides fishing, what other activities do you enjoy? 
 
► Bill: Photography, computers, gardening, DVDs, and travelling. Peggy and I have many  
  parts    of the world and have travelled extensively in our country. We had a Hi –Lo trailer 
           for 10 years. We recently sold it and bought a 32-foot Cross-Roads trailer which is  
           located at Pinezanita RV Park, where we have been spending much of our time. 

HOOKLINE AND SINKER 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 3 

 

    
    

 PA
ST

 P
RE

SI
DE

NT’
S 

 

   
   

   
CO

RN
ER

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
 

   
  

 B
y 
Ro

n 
Pa

rk
er
 

HOOKLINE AND SINKER 

 

GIL LAU’S FAMILY DONATES $300 FOR 

YOUTH PROGRAMS 

 Gil Lau’s, Past President of the Senior Anglers of 
Escondido in 2000, ashes were buried at the Val-
ley Center Cemetery on July 24

th
, 2010. A recep-

tion followed at St. Stephens Church. 
 
We want to thank the Gil Lau family for sending 
$300.00 dollars to our club to be used for one of 
our Youth Projects. Gil was a devoted fisherman 
and some of his favorite projects as a member of 
the Senior Anglers were youth oriented. We will 
make sure this donation goes towards one of our 
youth programs. 

 

 

 

 

FISHING INSTRUCTORS NEEDED  

The city of Escondido is requesting volunteers from the Senior Anglers of Escondido to help in-
struct individuals of all ages in the art of fishing. This will be held at Lake Wohlford with the 
dates and times to be determined. Al Green, the clubs Apparel Director, will be this years Chair-
man and has started to co-ordinate this project with the city. Al is starting to define a class that 
will include most basics of fishing using spinning gear. From the proper method of selecting 
equipment, tying knots, casting, baiting the hooks etc. 

 Future class descriptions will be determined by the needs of the students. We need volunteers 
to help in this training. We have so many very talented fishermen and women in the Senior An-
glers of Escondido that I have no doubt in my mind that we can help at any level or type of an-
gling that the class requirements dictate. 

 Al and I have “City of Escondido Volunteer Applications ” that you will have to fill out to be able 
to participate in this project. Call Al Green or myself if you have any questions about this project. 
We will have the applications at the August 20

th
 general meeting. 

 Remember to fish hard, fish often and have a safe and enjoyable time on the water. 

  

                                                                                                     Catch you later, Ron 



 

 

   AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
 
 02 Frank NORELL 
 05 Leslie SAUNDERS 
 07 Anitra GEHRKE 
 07 Mary KIENIEWICZ 
 07 Becky HALL 
 08 Sharon AYO  
 08 Josephine TESTER  
 09 Gene ERVIN 
 09 John QUIER 
 10 Karen KIRCHNAVY 
 11 Jim ROY 
 12 Charles BARNETT 
 13 Tammy GRANADOS 
 14 Margo ROGERS 
 17 Dale SMITH 
 23 Margie LOVELADY 
 24 Mary Lou RUSHING 
 25 Audrey (Mac)  McGREGOR 
 25 Claude MILLER 
 27 Alice LAGE 
 29 Joann JAUERT 
 29 David BISSON 
 29 Olga PARRINELLO 
 31 Wilma KEAREY 

 

 
   AUGUST ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 03 Gene & Margie LOVELADY 
 05 George & Olga PARRINELLO 
 08 John & Josephine TESTER 
 22 Brant & Charlotte BASSETT 
 23 Carl & Dottie ARNOLD 
 23 Jim & Mary ROY 
 27 Larry & Betty ALLEN 
 29 Dale & Norma HALLOWES 
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            Our attendance award was given by: 
 

                      On The Border 

         At the Westfield Mall in Escondido 
 
Please help support this restaurant for their 
donation to the club. 
 

           LUCKY WINNER 

 

               Nat Estes  

 
For the August meeting I have David Martinez 
signed up to be my greeter and Jim Roy to be 
a buddy. 
 
I need another volunteer to be a buddy for  
August. 
Who will help? 
          Anitra 

MEMBERSHIPMEMBERSHIPMEMBERSHIP   
Anitra GehrkeAnitra GehrkeAnitra Gehrke   

HOOKLINE AND SINKER 

     

      VIEJAS CASINO FUNDRAVIEJAS CASINO FUNDRAVIEJAS CASINO FUNDRAI$ERI$ERI$ER   
   
Save the date Wednesday, November 17 for our 
annual fundraiser at Viejas Casino.  
We need everyone to participate and bring  your 
friends and family. There will be shopping at the 
outlet mall, casino play and a big buffet.  
 
Bus transportation will be from the Joslyn Senior 
Center and will depart at 9:00 a.m.  
 
We will be at the Casino for hours returning home 
at approximately  4:00.  
 
Signups will begin at the August meeting. Cost 
per person this year will be $11 which includes a 
$1 tip for the bus driver. Bring your check and 
Viejas card number if you have one.  
 
 
Call the Lages or Parkers if you have any 
questions. 
 
 

                                                      Alice Lage 
                                        



FRESH WATERFRESH WATERFRESH WATER   
Bob Taylor, Vice PresidentBob Taylor, Vice PresidentBob Taylor, Vice President   
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June Lake 

 
We're busy planning our annual trip to June Lake in September.  We have 14 couples signed 
up and lots of fun things planned.  Let us know if you haven't signed up and would like to join 
us.  
 

Cuyamaca 
 
Our fall trip to Cuyamaca is planned for October 18-22.  Larry and Betty Allen will be our 
Wagon Masters.  Sign-up at the August meeting if you haven't done so already.  This trip is 
especially nice because of the short drive. The  Pinezanita campground is lovely and the fish-
ing is usually pretty good.  
 

Lake Hemet 

We will be heading back up to Lake Hemet,  November 1-5.  Talk to Warren and Nat if you are 
interested in joining us. This has become another favorite,  for it's  proximity, nice campground 
and good fishing.  

Hope to see you on one  (or all ) of these outings.  

PROGRAMSPROGRAMSPROGRAMS   
Bob PostenBob PostenBob Posten   

HOOKLINE AND SINKER 

                  
Fishmore & Dolittle 

Retirement Planning and Consultants 

Submitted by: Wendy Hunter 

    Bob Taylor 

 

AUGUST PROGRAM 

 
The speaker at this month’s Sr. Angler meeting will be JR Ashforth, co-owner of Sonrise 
RV in Escondido.  He will talk about the latest must have accessories for our RV's and pro-
vide tips on how to get the most out of our RV experience.  For additional information 

check out their website at: http://www.sonriserv.com/home.nxg 
 

 

    Bob Posten 

http://www.sonriserv.com/home.nxg
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SALT WATER 
 Barbara Gattuso, Vice President 

                AUGUST 
    SALTWATER REPORT 

 

The next 11/2 day trip is Aug 15-17 

The Charter Master is Gordon Calvano  

(760) 729-3523 (760) 729-3523 

These trips fill fast so call Gordon if interested.   
 
 
If the trip is full get on the alternate list---things happen. 
 
 
The next 3/4 day trip is Oct 4 
 
Barbara is Charter Master 
  
(858) 774-6724 - (858) 774-6724  

 

DATE  Type of trip BOAT 
Charter Master 
Phone number 

Number 
of 

anglers 
      Cost 

Additional 
Costs         

STATUS 

Aug 15-16-17 
1 1/2 day 

Tuna 
Dominator 

Gordon Calvano 
(760) 729-3523 19 

$265  
F? Call Charter Master 

Sep 12-13-14 
1 1/2 day 

Tuna Dominator 

 
Paul 

Montgomery 
(760) 941-9064 19 

$265  

F? Call Charter Master 

Oct 4 

3/4 day local 
or Islands 

(TBD) Chubasco 
Barbara Gattuso 
(858) 774-6724 24 

$50 local $70 
Islands 

OG, F ? Call Charter Master 

SURF FISHING SCHEDULE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday - August 6, 2010 - 3PM - Torrey Pines State Beach - Between life guard towers 4, 5 and 6.   
 
Suggested baits blood worms, sand crabs, mussel and Gulp baits.   
 
Directions:  I5 to Carmel Valley Road Exit.  Right on Carmel Valley Road towards Coast Highway.  You may 
get lucky and find a parking spot along Coast Highway, but I suggest parking in the large parking lot (access 
along Carmel Valley Road).  Park in the north portion of the parking lot and use the pedestrian walk way under 
the highway.  
  
Thursday - August 19, 2010 - 3PM - Mission Bay Park - Location to be announced. 
Bring a picnic Lunch or BBQ. Suggested bait razor clams we'll harvest there. 
 
                             Phone Don Continelli (760)742-3691 (760)742-3691or e-mail djcont@aol.com  

Barb  

HOOKLINE AND SINKER 

mailto:djcont@aol.com
mailto:djcont@aol.com
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 SENIOR ANGLERS OF ESCONDIDO  
            SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 
 
  Aug     19       Surf Fishing  

             3:pm Mission Bay Park 
 

  Sept     08-15  June Lake  
                          Freshwater Campout 
 
  Oct       06       Lake Dixon Turkey Fry 
 
  Oct      18-22   Pinezanita/Cuyamaca                             
 
                Freshwater Campout 
  Nov     05-10   Los Cabos Fishing Trip 
 
  Nov     01-05   Lake Hemet  
                          Freshwater Campout 
 
  Nov      19     Senior Anglers Bake Sale 
 
  Dec      01       Annual Awards Banquet 
      Escondido Country Club            

We’re on the Web ! 
 

 

Senior Anglers of Escondido 

 

Mailing address and meeting place: 

 
Joslyn Senior Center 

c/o Senior Anglers of Escondido 
210 PARK Ave. 

Escondido, Ca 92025 

 
                                          Board Meetings      7:45 am 3rd Friday of the month 

 
                                          General Meetings   9:30 am 3rd Friday of the month  

 
No meetings in December  

http://www.senioranglersofescondido.net/ 

       

             AUGUST 
 
         EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 

 
 
August 20   Board Meeting            7:45 am  
 
         Membership  
                   Meeting     9:30 am 
 

  “FISH AND PLAY THE SENIOR ANGLER WAY” 



Meet our  Members      Bill Borst 

          

       Bill joined the Senior 

Anglers in 2002        

 Dave: Bill, How did you hear about the Senior Anglers?          

      Bill: I met Carl Arnold at a 

party and we started talking fishing .  He invited me to come to a meet-

ing. Soon I was hooked.        Dave: You have been pretty 

active since joining.       

 Bill. David Martinez was President back then and asked me to 

become Historian. I’ve had the job ever since.    

   Dave: You must like it.    

  Bill. I really do. I feel I can contribute to the Anglers by 

keeping a history of the Senior Anglers. I keep in touch with the activi-

ties. The stress level is minimal and I like that  also.   

 Dave: As Historian, what are your plans?  Bill: I’m 

currently compiling an up-to-date list of the largest fish caught  by a 

member by species in both Class 1 and Class2 categories. This will go 

back all 35years. It should be a goal of each member to try to get their 

name on the list by catching a bigger fish and reporting it to me 

through the appropriate vice- President.    

 Dave: Sounds like a great idea. Maybe my 103 # halibut is the 

heaviest fish in the halibut category. My 11# trout probably made the 

record book for at least 10 minutes until Stan Kieniewicz caught one 3 

# heavier last year.     Dave: Have you always en-

joyed Fishing?  Bill:  I grew up in the Detroit area. Dad was 

a fisherman and took me with him some of the time.  Dave: 

Detroit is a long way from San Diego.   Bill: I worked for one 

company for 30 years moving from Detroit to Cleveland. After retire-

ment in 1986 we wanted to get away from the cold and snow. What 

better place is there than San Diego. I had two different jobs in San 

Diego and retired again in 2001. We have lived in Rancho Bernardo 

for 24 year         Dave: Besides fishing, 

what other activities do you enjoy?     

   Bill: Photography, computers, gardening, DVDs, 

and travelling. Peggy and I have many parts of the world and have 

travelled extensively in our country. We had a Hi –Lo trailer for 10 

years. We recently sold it and bought a 32 foot Cross-Roads trailer 

which is located at Pinezanita RV Park, where we have been spending 

much of our time.        

     

                                                    SENIOR ANGLERS OF ESCONDIDO 
                                                                           TRIP REPORT 
 
DATE(S)__________________________WEIGH IN TIME_______________________ 
 
WAGON OR CHARTER MASTER___________________________________                        
(Club Member, if Class II) 
 
LOCATION (Name of Ocean, Boat, Lake, River or Stream) 
                                 
________________________________________WINNER_______________________________ 
JACKPOT FISH_____________________WEIGHT_________________ 
SPECIES RECORD FISH_____________ WEIGHT_________________ 
CLASS II FISH______________________WEIGHT_________________ 
(Fish caught on non-club sponsored outing) 
FISH CAUGHT 
*SPECIES QUANTITY 
1_________________________________ _______________________________ 
2_________________________________ _______________________________ 
3_________________________________ _______________________________ 
4_________________________________ _______________________________ 
5_________________________________ _______________________________ 
6_________________________________ _______________________________ 
 
CHARTER MASTER, WAGONMASTER OR WIGH IN PERSON’S SIGNATURE 
 
SIGN HERE______________________________TITLE_____________________________ 
For class II fish have a responsible individual sign for charter master, e.g. 
Park Ranger or weigh in person, (who is not a club member) 
 
VP FRESHWATER OR SAL WATER SIGNATURE______________________________  
(Submit to Historian) 
 
*Specie: designate the kind of bass, trout, catfish, salmon, tuna, etc. 
 
Club Sponsored Trips are those organized at club meetings by Club 
Officers/appointed Chairpersons at which members sign-up to participate in the trip. 
 
For purposes of Club records& awards, there shall be only two classes as follows: 
 
Class 1: All fish caught in fresh water or salt bodies of water by members on Club 
Sponsored Trips anywhere in the world providing said Specie is “a legal catch” from 
water where caught. Fish caught in saltwater on troll do not qualify. 
 
Class 2: Same as for Class 1 except trip Not Club Sponsored. 
 
Trophy Awards: There shall be only four (4) as follows: 
Fresh Water Salt Water 
Largest fish caught during the year Class 1 Yes Yes 
Largest fish caught during the year Class 2 Yes Yes 
 
Club Specie Record: Club Historian shall record all Specie certificates submitted if it is the first for that Specie. 
 
Any current Specie Record shall be deleted & replaced by a new Specie certificate that shows a larger 
weight. Thus, it is so recorded & there shall be NO Trophy. 
 
Revised 5-1-03 


